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Intr. John Dolan, Vice President T. Novak

Indiana and Michigan Electric Coo@any IjE (3) ( /1 1)
Post Office Box 18
Bowling Green Station S. Miner
New York, New York 10004

G. W. McCorkle (w/1 encl)
Dear Mr- Dolan: ACRS (16) (w/1 encl)

As a result of our review of your Safeguards Contingency Plan for the
Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant and the information provided in your
April 21, 1980 letter to Harold R- Denton, we find that we require
additional information. The specific information required is listed
in the enclosure. Your response is requested within 30 days of receipt
of this letter.

Our review of your plan has shown that the'plan requires, substantial
revision for it to be acceptable. Therefore, we recomvand that you
take this opportunity to revise the Safeguards Contingency Plan's format
so that it is more in line with the format of Regulatory Guide 5.50.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
Request for Additional

Information

Mc.4Q Hg
WO&5 + P0~9

Thomas H. Novak, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors

Division of Licensing

cc: w/o enclosure
See. next page
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMlSSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

June 30, 1980

Docket Nos. 50-315
and 50-316

Mr. John Dolan, Vice President
Indiana and Michigan Electric Company
Post Office Box 18
Bowling Green Station
New York, New York 10004

Dear Mr. Dolan:

As a result of our review of your Safeguards Contingency Plan for the
Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant and the information provided in your
April 21, 1980 letter to Harold R. Denton, we find that we require
additional information. The specific information required is listed
in the enclosure. Your response is requested within 30 days of receipt
of this letter.

Our review of your plan has shown that the plan requires substantial
revision f'r it to be acceptable. Therefore, we recomend that you
take this opportunity to revise the Safeguards Contingency Plan's format
so that it, is more in line with the format of Regulatory Guide 5.54.

Since> ely,

~~
~~

~rr7
omas M. Novak, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors

Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
Request for Additional

Information

cc: w/o enclosure
See next page
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Mr. John Dolan
Indiana and Michigan Electric Company June 30, 1980

cc: Mr. Robert W. Jurgensen
Chief NucIear Engineer
American Electric Power

Service Corporation
2 Broadway
New York, New York 10004

Gerald Charnoff, Esquire
Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge
1800 M Street, N-W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

Citizens for a Better Environment
59 East Van Buren Street
Chicago, Illinois 60605

Maude Preston Palenske Memorial
Library

500 Market Street
St. Joseph, Michigan 49085

Mr. D. Shaller, Plant Manager
Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant
P. 0. Box 458
Bridgman, Michigan 49106

Mr. Robert Masse
Resident Inspector
Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P. 0. Box 458
Bridgman, Michigan 49106

William J. Scanlon, Esquire
2034 Pauline Boulevard
Ann Arbor, Michigan .48103
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